
From: Pat Deneen
To: Dusty Pilkington
Subject: ACU 19-00001
Date: Monday, March 04, 2019 2:08:55 PM

Dusty

Please send me a copy of the ACU-19-00001 file, including but not limited to the SEPA,
Application, Maps showing the location of the tower, any and all other submissions by the
applicant regarding this file.

This site is next to our Historic Dunford Barn and we worked with the wind fams to insure
there was no  damage to the view corridor surrounding the Dunford barn during the siting of
the wind towers.   

Thanks .. Pat

-- 
Pat Deneen
509-260-0462
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